
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 17th June 2022 

Our Learning 

This week,  in English we have been looking at 

the features of persuasive writing  with a fo-

cus on effective vocabulary . We have also 

been looking at alliteration  and strong ad-

jectives to describe nouns. In maths, we have 

continued working with money and learnt 

how to calculate change. 

Next week,  in English we are going to be con-

tinuing with our book, ‘The Day the Crayons  

Quit’. We are going to be focusing on letter 

writing and trying to persuade our poor felt 

tips to come back. Then we are going to have 

our Crayon Day on Wednesday so remember 

to dress up all in one colour! In maths, we will 

be learning how to measure and compare 

lengths through lots of practical tasks. 

This week in Science we have been continuing 

with our topic of growth in addition to habi-

tats. We observed the changes that our beans 

have made and worked in groups to create a 

3d model of a growing bean seed. We also 

made shoebox habitats for woodland ani-

mals.  

 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of homework 
each week from their new Summer 2 Homework 
Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday. 

Crayon day: Wednesday 22nd June, 
children should wear one colour.  

 

Star of the week 

2Hawking: Zain 

2Newton: Mark 

2Franklin:  Harrison  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week:  

Ashamed: embarrassed or guilty because 
of your actions.  


